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To whom it may concern,

I’m very disappointed to have moved here only a year ago and have not been able to go for
a walk along Brandy Hill Road due to the traffic, large trucks and minimal walking
allowance on the road side.

Prior to moving here I walked everyday for an hour. My fitness has decreased due to lack
of safety concerns.
 
I believe that this will only worsen with move trucks on the road working 24 hours a day.. 

Depression is a major concern in rural areas. Lack of sleep due to noise, explosions, plus
not being able to walk a great distance due to safety concerns is only increasing the risk of
depression in the Brandy Hill area. 

I think that the health of residents needs to take presidence. Why can’t Health over Wealth
be considered and implemented for once? 

Value of properties will decrease due to the continual transportation of quarry material.

This then becomes another concern for the residence. 

Another health issue is the increase in dust particles we will be breathing into our lungs.
Who would’ve thought that living in a rural area would be so unhealthy? 

Not only are these concern affecting the individual but also their family and friends. Let’s
look at the long term medical conditions and the support these residence will require from
the government.

Studies need to be made into these issues by an independent researcher. How much money
and lives will be cut short due to the expansion of the Hanson  Qarry hours.

I am definitely against the expansion of the quarry hours. I would like to think that the
concerns of the residence will be considered and acted upon. 

Your Sincerely




